
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
October 2025 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

Harvest Service 
We will be holding our Harvest Service in Church on Friday 24th October at 9.15am. There is space 
upstairs in church for parents to come and see and partake in the service. We hope to see you 
there. The service will be led by our ethos group and our vicar, Emma.  
We are asking for donations of tinned and packaged foods for the harvest service. All donations will 
go the Trussell Trust’s  East Tameside Foodbank We ask that any donations come into school from 
Monday 20th October 2025. We will then take them to church on the day of the Harvest Service.  
 
Individual Photographs  
Just a reminder that it is individual photographs in school on the morning of Wednesday 8th October  
 

 

St Paul’s Newsletter 
 

 

Open Evening Thursday 6th 
November 5pm 

If your child is due to start reception class in 
September 2026, this is the perfect 
opportunity to visit our school. 

Entrance to the event is via the front of 
school. If you are travelling by car please 
make use of the church car park opposite 
school. 

Click on the links below to find out more! 

Poster About Open Evening 

Applying for Reception Class to start 
September 2026 

 

mailto:admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk
https://tamesideeast.foodbank.org.uk/?_ga=2.77253213.950954919.1695114438-1773180447.1695114438&_gac=1.137127172.1695114438.EAIaIQobChMIltPAqam2gQMVYeDmCh0RIAryEAAYASABEgLhQ_D_BwE&_gl=1%2Ae5mah6%2A_ga%2AMTc3MzE4MDQ0Ny4xNjk1MTE0NDM4%2A_ga_E1KLKHP7YY%2AMTY5NTExNDQzNy4xLjEuMTY5NTExNDU2NC4wLjAuMA..
https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/449/page/40585488_page_file.pdf
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/applying-for-reception-sept-2026/71670
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/applying-for-reception-sept-2026/71670


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Follow us on X @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

School Uniform: If you need to check our school uniform expectations they are available by 
clicking on the link. Just a reminder that earrings are not allowed to be worn in school. Please 
note the only item of clothing we expect a school logo on is jumpers/cardigans. 

 

Save The Date 
Individual Photographs 
Weds 8th October am 
2025 
 
Friday 10th October 
World Mental Health 
Day  
 
Thursday 16th October 
Year 6 Safe Squad (This 
is in school) 
 
Thursday 23rd October 
3.30-6.30pm parents 
evening (sign up info 
through school spider to 
follow) 
 
Friday 24th October 9.15 
Harvest Service in 
church 
 
School Closes for half 
term at 3.15pm on 
Friday 24th October 
2025 
 
School reopens on 
Monday 3rd November 
2025 
 
6th November 2025 Intra 
health flu vaccination  
 
Anti-Bullying Week 2025 
Monday 10th - Friday 
14th November (Odd 
socks Day Monday 10th 
November 
 
Term Dates 25/26 St 
Paul's C of E Primary 
School, Stalybridge: 
Term Dates  

 
 

 

Parking near School 
For the safety of all coming to and from school, please do not drive 
vehicles down Richmond St at drop off and pick up times. Please do 
not park in this area or in the immediate areas around school. Also 
areas such as the nursery near school, care homes and doctor’s 
surgery are private parking areas. If you are coming in a vehicle, 
please make use of the church car park across the road at these 
times. There has been unsafe parking seen including the mounting 
of kerbs, parking on the yellow zig lines and parking in front of the 
school gates. This is blocking the safe passage of all pedestrians 
including those with prams, buggies and very young children.  
 
Reminder: Holidays in Term Time 
Parents have no entitlement to take their child out of school for a holiday 
in term-time. This can lead to Penalty Notices. Multiple Holidays taken in 
Term Time could result in Prosecution. Thank you for your continued help 
and support in ensuring excellent attendance. 
 
Flu Vaccination: Message from Intrahealth 
If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, 
please follow this link to complete an online consent form. If you would 
like to decline, please complete a no consent form on the attached link. 
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/45ae760f 
The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on the 06.11.25. 
The link will close on the 30.10.25. If your child has already had the Flu 
vaccine elsewhere since Sept 2025, please complete a ‘No’ to consent 
form. If you have any problems accessing the link or need help with any 
questions answering, please telephone 0333 358 3397 – Option 1, Option 
6 & 1. 
 

 

 

World Mental Health Day  
Friday 10th October at St Paul’s the mental 
health and emotional wellbeing of our pupils, 
as well as all of those within our school 
community, is incredibly important to us. This 
year will be our 5th year celebrating World 
Mental Health Day at St Paul’s and we have 
some lovely activities planned.  
 

https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/serve_file/18489487
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/term-dates/52045
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/term-dates/52045
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/term-dates/52045
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/term-dates/52045
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/45ae760f

